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NEWSROUND APRIL 2021
At this Easter time of hope and new life we are extremely grateful that we have managed to keep this virus at bay and on the whole residents are very well. We are so proud of our staff who have been amazing. Thank you for your prayers and support.
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We are delighted that staff and residents at Yoakley have had their second vaccination. This does not mean we are totally immune to the disease but there is much less chance of it making anyone seriously ill. We really hope to be able to open the doors of the home in the summer to friends and family, especially to you our almshouse neighbours!        If you have had both vaccinations, kindly put a V notice in your window.  If you have a picture of Winston Churchill making a V sign that would be even better. 

We are looking forward to warmer weather and the hope of Covid restrictions slowly being eased. Do get out and see the beautiful gardens if you get the chance. Paul & Chris are doing an amazing job.
FUNDRAISER FOR WHEELCHAIRS AND SLINGS: Family & friends have been very generous and we have raised over £500 already. March weather wasn’t great for doing circuits of the garden but we will carry on fundraising through April and see if we can get some of the care home residents outside more often.
This Saturday 3rd April from 3pm please join us in the garden (with social distancing of course) for a singalong with Jules and a special Easter treat. Praying for warm weather!

Staff: With restrictions on shielders being eased we are delighted that Mandy will be back in the office from 1st April! Donna’s mother is unwell so she will continue working from home for now. We welcome Andrew to the kitchen to replace both Julie Branscombe and Kim Carr (who has decided not to return to work due to poor health). 
Almshouse Emergency Call System: You may remember that we raised £32,000 in recent years to replace the alarm system in the cottages (with the orange pull cords). The equipment was paid for and ready to be fitted in 2020 but then due to Covid 19 we were unable to install it as the workmen were not allowed into your cottages. All being well we hope to start the installation in late June when the government say all restrictions should be lifted. By that time, most of you will have had your second vaccination. We are working out the details of exactly how installation will work and we will let you know in good time.
